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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
Dear Parents, 

We have now received advice from the government on how schools should prepare for wider opening from the 1st June. We are now in the process of planning this phased return for certain groups of pupils.

 

There is much to think about, particularly as schools are now being asked to open for Nursery, Reception, Year One and Year 6. Every class cannot exceed 15 children in order to ensure social distancing.

 

Children of key workers who are not in Nursery, Reception, Year One or Year Six will all still be able to attend school.

 

There are many practical arrangements to be considered to ensure the safety of our children, staff and parents. Staffing and pupil numbers, classrooms available, outdoor spaces, break times, length of school day and many other aspects need to be planned. Arrangements for home learning will also need to change due to the number of staff required to be in school.

  

It would be most helpful if parents who have a child/children in Nursery, Reception, Year One and/or Year Six could indicate their initial response regarding sending your child/children in to school, so we can gain a rough idea of numbers to support with plans for staffing. 

I understand that this information is all new and that you will need to consider work and other children that you may have in school not in Nursery, Reception, Year One or Year Six. It is totally reasonable that some parents may have concerns over sending their child/children back to school at this difficult time. This is a decision that parents will need to make themselves as every family will have their own unique circumstances. Can I reassure you that the government has given assurances that parents will not be fined for child/children’s non-attendance at school during this time. 

I would be very grateful if you could email Mrs Tranter, our deputy head, if your child will be returning to school after half term by Friday 15th May.

senco@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Many thanks,

 

Miss Davies
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